
Derailment near Stonehaven, 12 August
2020

News story

Investigation into a derailment near Stonehaven, Aberdeenshire, 12 August
2020.

Derailment near Stonehaven, 12 August 2020

The Rail Accident Investigation Branch has sent a team of inspectors to the
site of a derailment near Stonehaven. We have launched an investigation and
will provide an update in the coming days.
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